DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY
INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE

Interim Letter

August 18, 2020

David Collins,

Suggestion: Employee Suggestion Number 50-21-18-053 (Electronic Date Stamp Scope of
use)

Dear David,

Thank you for your interest in improving the IRS and for participating in the Employee
Suggestion Program.

Your suggestion is still being evaluated. Additional time is needed pending response from
other possible users. You will be informed once the evaluation process is complete, and should
receive a response Within 30 days from the date of this letter.

If you have any questions regarding the status of your suggestion, please contact Joe Ann King-
McQuaige via e-mail or Skype.

Sincerely,

Joe Ann King-McQuaige
joeann.mcquaige@irs.gov
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